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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #15-0511   
 COMMISSION CONFERENCE 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Lee R. Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: May 5, 2015 
  
TITLE: I-95 Express Managed Lanes Project Update 
 

 

At the request of Commissioner Roberts, representatives of the Florida Department of 
Transportation (FDOT) will provide an update on the I-95 Managed Lanes project as it 
impacts the City of Fort Lauderdale.   
 
The presentation will include an overview of the regional express lanes network, 
summary of the 95 Express Phase 3 Program, and specifics of the near-term and long-
term improvements for the I-95 at Broward Boulevard interchange and the Park & Ride 
Lot.  The presentation will also describe the improvements in the Riverland 
Neighborhood including mitigation measures to SW 1st Street and the south side of the 
Broward Boulevard Park & Ride Lot, which will be near term improvements with 
construction beginning in Spring 2015.   
 
 
Strategic Connection 

This item is a Press Play Fort Lauderdale Strategic Plan 2018 initiative, included within 
the Infrastructure Cylinder of Excellence, specifically advancing:  

 Goal 1:  Be a pedestrian friendly, multi-modal city. 

 Objective 1: Improve transportation options and reduce congestion by working 
with agency partners. 

 Objective 3: Improve pedestrian, bicycle, and vehicular safety. 
 
This item advances the Fast Forward Fort Lauderdale 2035 Vision Plan:  We are 
Connected and implements the Connecting the Blocks Program. 
 

 
Prepared by:  Karen Mendrala, Principal Planner 
 
Department Director:   Diana Alarcon, Transportation & Mobility 


